
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 10, 2020 

 

“The Ohio Trucking Association commends and thanks the Ohio Department 

of Transportation and the DeWine Husted Administration for allowing food 

trucks to operate temporarily at rest areas. The availability of food for truck 

drivers has become very challenging in the past few weeks and while our 

Truck Stops and Travel Plazas have done an amazing job adapting to this new 

operational environment the availability of food on the road has been more 

complex. Allowing food trucks at rest areas will allow the professional men 

and women delivering critical products the ability to get a much-deserved hot 

meal with a home cooked feel.”  

 

- Thomas A. Balzer, CAE, President & CEO, Ohio Trucking Association 

& Ohio Association of Movers 

 


